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Mail in voting is an amazing avenue for Oregonians to vote consistently, cohesively, 

and enables our seniors and disabled community members an ease of access to 

voting in which it may otherwise be difficult. Why would we want to make voting 

harder? Unless this is an obvious ploy to make less people vote. Reject this bill. We 

see your agenda.  


